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Dear Parents/Carers,        6th February 2023 

 

We are pleased to announce that on Thursday 23rd February 2023, your child has been selected to represent the school 

in the annual inter-schools Cross Country competition at Bure Park.  

I hope that all chosen children will see this as a proud opportunity to represent the school. We are only 

permitted to enter four boys and four girls from each year group. 

The children will be transported to and from the venue by coach. We will leave school at around 12:30pm and return at 

approximately 3:30pm, as the event will finish at 3:00pm. 

The children will need a packed lunch and plenty of drinks. If a school packed lunch is required, please specify on the 

slip below. Children will be able to eat their packed lunch at 12:00pm before we leave. Warm clothing will also be 

needed, along with a small towel, carrier bag and a change of clothing should their running outfit become wet. Suitable 

running footwear will need to be worn as well.  

Please feel free to offer your support to our runners during the races, as there will be designated spectator 

pens. 

Races begin at approximately 1:15pm with Year 3 first. Races will alternate between girls and boys in each 

year group across the afternoon. Year 3 need to run 1000m, Year 4 run 1200m, Year 5 run 1400m and Year 6 

run 1600m around the Bure Park site. There are marshals along the route to ensure runners follow the correct 

path. 

I look forward to your child taking part. Those successful enough on the day to finish in the top five in each 

year group for each gender, will qualify for the next round, which usually takes place at Holkham Hall later 

in the academic year.  

If you give permission for your child to participate, please fill out the slip below and return it no later than Thursday 9th 

February 2023.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. B. Young  

Headteacher 

 

To Mr. Young, 

Bure Park Cross Country 2023 

I give/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for my child __________________________ to take part in the 

Cross Country at Bure Park on Thursday 23rd February 2023. 

I will/will not (delete as appropriate) need a school packed lunch. Please select an option below.  

CHEESE    HAM    PASTA POT 

Signed:____________________________________ 
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